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Have a fantastic half term!  
We are back on Monday, 25th February. 

 

Award Winners 
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Freya W, Year 1- Lily P, Year 2- Riley M, Year 3- Ella R, 
Year 4- Fabian H, Year 5 – Keane P, Year 6- All Year 6 

Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Amellie P (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 
Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ are invited to our assembly on  

Friday, 1st March at 9.00am.  
 

Non-Uniform Day 
Thank you for your donations to The Brain and Spine Foundation. 

Clubs 
Clubs start on Monday, 25th February.  Please check for any new clubs and return the 

permission slips.  Places will remain in existing clubs they were in for the previous half term. 
 

15th Moor Road Rainbows and Brownies 
15th Moor Road Girlguiding meet at Buttermere Community House on a Thursday night at 5.30-

6.30pm for Rainbows aged 5-7 or 6.30-7.30pm for Brownies aged 7-10. 
You can register your interest on www.girlguiding.org.uk under Information for Parents and then 

Register Your Daughter. Someone will then get in touch with you about starting etc. 

Y5/6 Gymnastic Competition 
Y5/Y6 took part in Gymnastic Competition, there were five teams and seven gymnasts competed in 

the Individual competition. Once again our gymnasts did very well, winning Bronze Medals in the 

Team Competition and Elizabeth performed brilliantly to win a Bronze Medal in the Individual 

Competition. Well done to everyone who took part – Elizabeth, Leah, Jessie, Kailah, Jack & Dylan 

Bedtime Story 

We are organising another Bedtime Story night for Tuesday, 26th February 4.00-5.00pm..  Hope 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 parents/carers are able to join us, these events always work best 

with your support.  

Team Point Reward 
St David’s (Yellow) team can wear non-uniform on Friday, 1st March 2019 for winning the most team 

points. 

Library 
After half term classes will be visiting the school library and borrowing books unless you have 

returned the letter saying you don’t want them to borrow a book. 
Please take time to share and read the book with them. 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Generosity’ 
‘God loves a cheerful giver’   2 Corinthians Chapter 9, Verse 7 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

Date Event Details 
25.2.19 School Re-opens 8.50am (8am for Breakfast Club) 

26.2.19 Bedtime Story 4.00-5.00pm 

1.3.19 Non-Uniform St David’s (Yellow) 

15.3.19 Red Nose Day Non-Uniform for £1 donation 

22.3.19 Non-Uniform  Easter Eggs for Bingo 

27.3.19 Easter Bingo 5.30-7.30pm 

5.4.19 Non-uniform £1 donation 
Finish for Easter 

 
3.15pm 

23.4.19 School Re-opens 8.50am (8am for Breakfast Club) 

Nursery Snack Money 
Nursery snack money is £1 per week which covers a daily snack and baking.  Please could 
you send this £1 contribution in an envelope marked with your child’s name? Some parents 
have asked about paying online via SCOPay, we are looking into this and will let you know. 

 

. Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  

 

The averages: Week 1 – 88.2%, Week 2 – 82.8%, Week 3 – 80.8%, Week 4 – 80.6%, 
Week 5 – 85.8%, Week 5 – 90.3%  

 

The winning class is Year 2 with 100% of children making The Magic 97. 
 

Lunchtime Award  
Ella-Rose H, Rec 

Logan F, Y4 
Layton J, Y2 

Parental On-line Payments 
A reminder, Dinner Money, Trips and Uniform can be paid on-line through Schools Cash 

Office.  Mrs Walters can send you login details/instructions if you wish to use this method of 
payment. In future, we are also going to allow payment on-line for discos, cinema nights and 

non-uniform days. 
 

Clubs for Spring 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y5/6 Football  
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y2/3 Multiskills, KS2 Choir Club (lunchtime),  

Wednesday – Homework, KS2 Handball, Y4 Coding  
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5/6 Volleyball  

Friday – Homework 
 

Swimming 
Swimming for Y4/Y5 is changing to a Tuesday at 2pm.  They will set 
off at 1.30pm, swim between 2-3pm and will arrive back at school for 

3.30pm.  Please note the later pick up. 

Keeping Under Fives Safe Online: Children love using technology and are learning to 
navigate websites, online games and consoles, and touch screen technology like iPads and 
smartphones from a younger and younger age. This advice contains top tips for parents and 
carers for keeping children aged five and under safe online. 

www.childnet.com/resources/keeping-under-fives-safe-online 


